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Improved Provider Webpage  

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) will be making changes to the provider webpage 
(bluecrossmn.com/providers) in the coming weeks. The changes allow for provider-centric navigation and 
simplified access to the most frequently used information. 
 

• A new audience menu at the top of the 
website allows for the choice of “provider” 
content from the bluecrossmn.com home 
page. 
 

• New navigation allows for users to easily 
find and select links to top provider-related 
information from any page.  
 

• An updated and simplified landing page 
design highlights and provides easier 
access to frequently used resources, such 
as Medical Management, Provider 
Communications, and Provider Enrollment 
and Maintenance forms. 

 

Questions? 
Please contact provider services at (651) 662-
5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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